
   
 

 

 

Hathern Parish Council Response to Planning Application : 

P/19/1960/2  - No 28 Loughborough Rd, Hathern 

 

 

 

 

The Parish Council strongly objects to this application. The applicant does not own 

this strip of land and has no rights over this property. Over at least a century this land 

has formed an integral part of the open public way, known locally as Laurie’s Lane, 

from High Meadow through to Loughborough Road. The attached map of the area 

from 1901 shows clearly the extent of the footpath and it has remained that way 

since and should be left that way.  

 

Mrs M A Spencer 

Clerk to Hathern Parish Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 


